
 

Star of the Week Y6 Menai Residential 

All of year 6 had a fantastic week away 

on our residential to Menai. We had the 

chance to try a range of new activities 

which developed our independence 

and teamwork skills. Fortunately, the 

weather was great throughout the week 

which meant we could enjoy our time 

there even more. The children felt that 

overall, going to Menai was an amazing 

experience and they wish that they 

could return.  

Thank you to the Friends of St Philip’s and to Burtonwood 

Parish Council for the kind donations towards the cost of our 

new Jungle Gym. 
 

The Jungle Gym was 

installed over the half 

term and the children are 

thoroughly enjoying their 

new play equipment. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘RESPECT’ 

RecD -      Swara  

RecP -      Aarush 

RecV/T -  Fearne  

Y1L-         Ava  

Y1K -        Grace 

Y1Mc-      Abbie  

Y2K -        Isla  

Y2R -       Erina  

Y2B -       Matilda  

Y3E -       Heidi  

Y3H -       Reyaan  

Y3W -      Henry  

Y4D –     Emilie  

Y4L -       Alfie  

Y4B -      Adya  

Y5C -      Alisa  

Y5B-       Luke  

Y6H -      Daniel 

Y6C -      Bailey  

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your child’s 

Parent Pay account in order for them to 

receive snack and/or a school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 28th June 2019 

School closes on Friday 26th 

July & we return on Thursday 

5th September 2019. 

Jungle Gym 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events - July 2019 

1st— Summer Prize Draw 9.00am 

1st— Y3/Y4/Y5 Quidditch Workshops. 

2nd– Y6 Transition Day to Great Sankey  and St 

Gregory’s High Schools. 

3rd—Y6 Transition Day to GSHS. 

3rd—Y5 visit to JMU Sports Activity Day. 

3rd—1JK Westbrook Orchard Visit. 

4th—1HL Class Assembly, 9.00am. 

4th—Y5 St Gregory’s - Discovery Day. 

7th—Y4 Bake Sale run by Y6 children and whole 

school raffle by the Charity Group for a chocolate 

hamper. 

8th—Mr Marivate from Masizani Primary begins his 

week’s visit. 

9th—Summer Concert Rehearsal. 

9th—Masizani Day (revised date). Children to wear 

blue and yellow. 

10th—Y5/Y6 Sports Day, 2.00pm. 

11th—2AK Class Assembly, 9.00am. 

11th—Summer Concert. 

14th—Family Disco run by Friends of St Philip’s. 

17th—Eucharist Service for KS2 pupils.               

Friends/families are welcome to join us. 

18th—Y1 Teddy Bear’s Picnic. 

25th—Y6 Leavers Performance 2pm. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

4LB Class Worship  

Friends of St Philip’s 

Do you want to be in for a chance to win 

£100 and many more prizes? 

Last day to get your raffle tickets as    

payment is due on 

Monday 1st July 2019 

at 9.00am.   

Miss Boden’s class thoroughly enjoyed sharing what they have 

learnt this year in their class worship. They shared lots including: 

plastic pollution, water cycle, Romans and poetry. Thank you to all 

the family and friends who attended.  

 Please send any email enquiries to  stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

as other school accounts are not  monitored on a daily basis. 

Y2 Wirral Country Park 

Year 2 had a fabulous time on their visit to Wirral Country 

Park on Thursday.  The weather was lovely and the views 

across the Dee estuary were beautiful. We had a busy day 

exploring three different habitats to support our science 

learning.  The ranger Chris shared fascinating facts with 

us about the pond creatures that we caught. For example, 

did you know that dragonfly nymphs shoot out their pincer

-like mouthparts to grab passing prey? We had some time 

down on the shore line and completed a scavenger hunt, 

collecting clues about some of the creatures which live 

there from what is left behind as well as observing live 

crabs in this habitat. The favourite activity for many of us 

was in the meadow with the nets, sweeping through the 

long grass - very hot but great fun!  Altogether, we had a 

great day of outdoor learning. 

 

Student Recognition 

Congratulations to Lily and Sophie for 

successfully auditioning for this year’s 

Christmas Pantomime  Snow White and 

the Seven Dwarfs at the Brindley 

Theatre.  This is a massive achievement 

with over 100 children auditioning for 

junior dancers and 5 rounds of dancing 

to get through before being told they 

had been successful. 

These St Philips children took part in a 

very successful show at the Parr Hall on 

Saturday with 

their dance school 

Northern Starr. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are still places available at the Holiday Club during the Summer 

Holidays for children who attend St Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 12th and 19th August 2019 

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual  

requirements but no more than 4 hours. 

Application forms can be found on the school website.  

Unfortunately, we have not been able to secure enough bookings for the 

additional week of 5th August to run.  Please note this week has been 

cancelled and we apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Please book your place as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 

Holiday Club 
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